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Comments: As a property owner in Alpine, as it is currently presented, I do not supportive vehicle based

dispersed camping along CR 162.  The understaffing of the Forest Service (FS) over an extended period of time

has likely allowed the practice of camping and fires in unapproved areas to grow to the extent where the FS is

essentially making the practice legal via vehicle based dispersed camping.  More specific concerns include: CR

162 is essentially one way in and way out and dispersed camping likely makes the traffic worse and makes it

harder to evacuate doing an emergency.  To take as long as 10 years too finalize the and implement a plan is

way to long and simply allows the problem 10 years to get worse.  To suggest that the already understaffed

forest service will identify the sites "at a later date"and that there will be annual or bi-annual monitoring is not

frequent enough and suggests that the FS plans to continue to be understaffed.   How will the existing private

property rights and the communities of  Alpine and St. Elmo be protected?   It would seem to me that establishing

more "regulated camp grounds"  would expand the number of available camp sites and allow inspection and

maintenance to be more economically manageable instead of campsites scattered all along CR 162.


